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188 Inverness Drive West #150 
Englewood, CO  80112

During normal business hours call: 
303-792-9509

After Hours Water Emergencies call: 
303-426-3167

Visit our website to stay informed: 
CottonwoodWater.org

Cottonwood Board 

Meeting

Thursday, October 17, 2019 

6:30 PM

8334 Sandreed Circle
Public Hearing on 2020 Budget and Rates

The District Board of Directors will host a public hearing at the District’s monthly board 

meeting, 6:30 pm on November 21, 2019.  At this meeting, the Board will consider approval of 

the District’s 2020 Budget and consider approval of proposed rate adjustments to be effective 

January 1, 2020.  A copy of the proposed 2020 Budget and proposed 2020 rates are available at 

the District office prior to the November 21 meeting that is open to the public.  Proposed budget 

and rate adjustments will be considered and final action taken at this meeting.  Any taxpayer 

within the Cottonwood Water and Sanitation District may, at any time prior to final adoption of 

the budget and/or rates, file or register their objections thereto.

The District Board anticipates that customer water and sanitation usage rates will increase by 

approximately 2-3% in 2020 reflecting increases in the costs the District pays for both water 

supply and wastewater treatment services.

Save Postage and Paper!

The District encourages customers to join us in saving paper and postage by electing to only 
receive an E-statement and/or signing up for automatic monthly ACH bill payments.  If you 
only need an emailed monthly statement and do not need a paper statement mailed to your 
home, please notify us by email (info@cottonwoodwater.org) or phone (303-792-9509).  

Signing up for automatic bill payment is easy, just visit our website at https://
www.cottonwoodwater.org/ach-form/, fill in the form, upload a copy of a voided check and hit 

‘send’.  Your secure email will be processed for the next bank withdrawal. If you elect 
automatic payments, your statement will indicate the amount that will be withdrawn and the 

District will draft your bank account on the 25th of each month.  You never have late payment 
charges from forgetting to make your payment or issues with payments lost in the mail.

Prepare Your Irrigation System for Cold Weather

Irrigation season is coming to a close with colder temperatures and less daylight 
hours.  Please take precautions with your outdoor water by winterizing your irrigation 
systems and disconnecting any hoses from outside faucets.  Shutting off water to your 
irrigation systems and blowing out the irrigation lines can protect your system from 

freezing pipes and broken sprinkler lines.
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